
Job Advert 

Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Essex 

Roger Hirst, the Police and Crime Commissioner (PCC) for Essex, is seeking an 
exceptional individual to be his new Deputy. The Deputy PCC will support the PCC 
in his ambitious programme of police transformation, support to victims and public 
engagement. He or she will deputise for the PCC in a wide range of events, support 
the PCC in holding the Chief Constable to account, and will work with local partners 
to help deliver a step change to local policing and community safety across Essex. 

This is an exciting opportunity to make a real difference to the communities of Essex. 
You will be driven, politically aware and have clear commitment to public service. 
You will share the values of the PCC in relation to openness, integrity and 
transforming local services. 

To arrange an informal discussion on the role, contact Susannah Hancock, Chief 
Executive to the PCC on 01245 291 600 or by email 
susannah.hancock@essex.pnn.police.uk 

It was advertised in the:  Guardian on-line  Telegraph on-line  East Anglian Daily Times  OPCC website 
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